
I believe there should be no building on the Green Belt as the plans involve those areas which are
either physically or visually accessible to the existing residents of Enfield and are essential for their
physical and mental health. The Green Belt is also needed to preserve the planet and local ecology.

Please query the statistics as to future requirements for building houses and flats. It is not clear as to
the requirement and there may even be a future surplus. 
1. The more you build the more you have to build so it is like cars at some point you have to say full
capacity so once brown sites have been used Enfield  should befull up!
2. There may be less migration due to Brexit
3. The current age curve means that once the older generation go in the next 25 years their property
will be freed up.

Social housing is not all it seems. Part ownership schemes and the right to buy result in social 
housing in good locations quickly reverting to the private sector at huge public subsidy. The allocation 
of housing is open to patronage and corruption which Enfield Council is sadly now tarnished with. 
Most existing citizens of Enfield are not in the top 10% of wealth and their funds should be judiciously 
spent so it is important to preserve local amenities.

Kindly revise the plans to exclude the Green Belt from building.


